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Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome to the end of the first full week this academic year. | hope that everyone has
enjoyed getting back into routine!

Dates for next week:
Monday 18" September: All Reception and Nursery pupils full-time
All clubs will be up and running by the end of the week.

Take One Poet Open Afternoon: Friday 29t September 2.00-3.00pm

Each September we enjoy a whole school learning journey and this year it is Take One
Poet: Michael Rosen. On Friday 29 September you are all invited to join us in school to
share the magnificent work the children have been producing - they cannot wait to
show you all they have been up to! You will be able to join your child in their classroom
from 2.00pm before we all meet up for a whole school assembly in the hall from
2.40pm. We look forward to seeing as many of you there as possible.

Curriculum Letters

Today, you should receive a curriculum letter from your child which tells you all about
the work they will be doing in school up until Christmas. If for any reason you do not
get a copy, your child’s class teacher will be happy to provide another.

Hove/\o lovely weekend,
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Mr Guy Walsh
Headteacher




